

ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

RECEIVED

DEC 1 0 2017

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

December 14, 2017

Mr. Andrew Bott Brookline Public Schools 333 Washington Street, 5th Floor Brookline. MA 02445

Dear Mr. Andrew Bott,

Times for schools are always challenging, so I am pleased to once again give back to schools in communities where we provide services. Enclosed is our contribution for the Brookline School Department. This contribution is made by Lueders Environmental, Inc. We are a lawn care and tree/shrub care company committed to responsible, science-based environmental approaches and attentive customer service. It is made on behalf of our Brookline clients. Please use these funds in any way you deem appropriate.

This annual contribution is our way of thanking our clients in your town who have been kind enough to continue their services with us each year. Contributing to Brookline's School Department is one way we can give back to your community for considering us the company of choice.

Sincerely,

Michael Lueders

Mila Sueders

President

MEL/jkl Enclosure